

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Please fill out a Lunch Application as soon as possible!!! Only one application per household is needed. There will be a statement sent home on the 1st of each month with the students who have a negative lunch account balance. Through the Sylogist Ed Student grade portal each student will be assigned a user ID and password. Parents can get the student ID and password through your child's school site secretary, this will allow you to view the lunch account balance.

When Students reach -\$10.00 the school messenger system will notify the household of the negative unpaid meal balance to prevent alternative meals being served and allowing time to pay the balance before reaching negative \$16.00. When the Lunch Account reaches negative \$16.00 the student will be served an alternative Breakfast/Lunch.

WHEN YOU PAY FOR STUDENT MEALS IT WILL BE SPLIT BETWEEN ALL STUDENTS IN THE HOUSEHOLD UNLESS OTHERWISE NOTED.

Filling out a Lunch Application not only benefits the household, but also provides much needed funding for our school!!!

Please check your child's account frequently.

Sincerely,

Jason Brittain Superintendent

Home of The Indians